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Rights Respecting School 

We’re delighted to announce this week a project designed to support our ongoing school 

focus of Respect (one of our Curriculum Drivers), celebrating diversity and helping our pupils 

appreciate both local and global communities to which they belong.  

 

This academic year we have launched our project to become a UNICEF ‘Rights 

Respecting School’ which is based on the UN Convention on the ‘Rights of the Child’. 

These are summarised by a list of 45 articles, which apply as a right to every child in the 

world and will help us, as a school, explore in depth how we ensure our pupils are 

respecting each other’s rights on a daily basis, as well as scenarios from history and 

across the world today.  

Look out for more information about what this will look like in school in Newsletters, Curriculum sessions and on the 

year group pages on the school website.  

             Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Reception Curriculum Information   

The Reception Curriculum Information Session 

will take place on Wednesday 27th 

September at 16.30 in the Reception 

classroom.   

We will share information about the Reception 

Curriculum and how you can support learning 

at home. This session is for parents/carers so 

please make alternative arrangements for your 

child if you are planning to join us. We hope to 

see you there, however we appreciate that not 

everyone will be able to attend at this time so 

we will publish the slides and resources used 

on our school website afterwards for future 

access.  

Parents’ Evening 

We really value a strong partnership with parents/carers, as 

collaboration and working together is a key part of our school 

ethos. On Wednesday 4th October & Thursday 5th October, 

we will be holding Parents’ Evening, where we will share 

information about how your child has settled into their new 

class, their next steps and advice about how to support your 

child with their learning at home.  

 

 

To book an appointment, please use the MCAS App to sign up 

for a 10 minute slot. This feature will be enabled on the App on 

Sunday 24th September at 8pm. A support guide of how to 

book an appointment has been sent out with this newsletter.  

Please contact the school office if you do not have your MCAS 

App set up.  

Important Dates  

27th Sept  16.30 Reception Curriculum  
2nd Oct YR & Y1 Flu Vaccination  
4th Oct  Parents’ Evening  
5th Oct  Parents’ Evening  
16th Oct  14.15 Parent Council  
20th Oct Wear Red Day - Show racism the 
  red card  
 

For a full summary of dates over the year, 

our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Flu Nasal Vaccination Spray  

The online consent form for the annual flu nasal vaccination has 

been extended to midnight on Sunday 24th September, for 

pupils in Reception & Year 1.  Please complete the online 

consent form here. If you would like your child to have the 

vaccination in school.  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/09/Annual-Planner-23-24-1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/09/Annual-Planner-23-24-1.pdf
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/65ac3f12

